Dear Committee Secretary,

I am writing of my distress about the proposed legislation which is largely continuing the Intervention.

My concern is that whatever benefits may result (and are likely to be very limited in my view), the main problem is
that control is being taken away from the people who need to learn how to take control of their lives.

Therefore the process will put back progress and further harm relationships between disadvantaged people and the
rest of the community.

Yours sincerely,

Wendy Salter M.B.,B.S





